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Date: June 21, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to inform you to participate in Child Safeguarding and Protection survey as instructed by 
the KHDA. The deadline for completing the survey is Friday, 28th June. Kindly see the link below to 
complete the survey.  
 
Parent Survey link: Click here 
 
We have noticed a decline in attendance this week even after sending reminders. We kindly request all 
parents to ensure that their child/ren attend school until 5th July, following the approved academic year 
calendar. 
 
We are currently in the final stages of the mark entry verification and promotion processes. If there are 
any concerns related to your child transitioning to the next year, our academic team will reach out to you. 
 
Thank you to all the amazing dads who participated in the Father’s Day programme at Primary school. 
Your support and enthusiasm were much appreciated. 
 
Tomorrow, on the 22nd of June, Arab Unity School is honored to host the graduation event for our 
accomplished A-Level students. This occasion serves as a moment to celebrate their remarkable 
achievements throughout their academic journey, instilling a sense of pride within our institution. 
 

 
Activities Next week  
 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Have a great weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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